
Weekly Newsletter: January 31, 2025 

2  Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
 Congregation Meeting 9:30am 
 Discover Our Savior 12pm 

3  Re-enrollment begins 

5  Chapel 8:30am 

6  Open House  5-7pm 

9  Learn to Pray Milestone  

13  K-8 Valentine Parties 2:30pm 

14-17  No School 

17  Offices closed 

28  End of 2nd Trimester 
  Half day K-8 
  No EC, No after care 

February It’s Re-enrollment Time Again - New 

Re-enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year is starts next week.  Keep 

an eye on your email for more information. 

Thank you - New 

Thank you to PTL and all volunteers for a wonderful staff lunch on 

Tuesday.  Everyone enjoyed the soups and salad and the time to 

have a meal together. 

New Enrollment Open House February 6, 2025 

Invite your friends and neighbors to check out Our Savior for their 

children for the upcoming school year. We will be hosting a Preschool

-Grade 8 Open House on Thursday, February 6, 2025 from 5-7pm for 

new families interested in enrolling at Our Savior for the 2025-26 

school year.  

Share the Light and Earn a $200 Tuition Credit  

We invite school families to assist us with the growth of our school 

through our referral program.  Refer a new school family and remind 

them to put your name as the referring family on their enrollment form 

for the 2025-26 school year. If the student is still enrolled in October 

2025, a $200 credit per student referred, will be applied to your 

account.  You can also share the light with great stories! Visit the: 

Our Savior Facebook page, Google Reviews, Greatschools.com, 

Greatstarttoquality.com, Privateschoolreview.com...to share your 

thoughts and testimonials on the positive impact of our school. 

 
1  Auction 4:30pm 

2  Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
  First Communion Milestone 

5  Ash Wednesday 
  Chapel 8:30am 
  Fish Fry 5:30-6:45pm 
  Worship 7pm 

12  Chapel 8:30am 
  Lenten Meal 5:30-6:45pm 
  Lenten Worship 7pm 

24-28 Spring Break—No School 

March 

National Lutheran 

Schools Week Fun! 

https://www.facebook.com/oursaviorlutheranchurchandschool
https://g.page/r/CZA2BkcBwtW8EAI/review
https://www.greatschools.org/michigan/lansing/4325-Our-Savior-Lutheran-School/?searchWhatType=autosuggest&searchLocationType=undefined&searchWhatKeywordValue=our
https://greatstarttoquality.org/
https://www.privateschoolreview.com/our-savior-lutheran-school-profile


2025 Auction - Saturday, March 1 at 4:30pm  

Are you ready for some Derby fun at the annual 

Auction? Get ready for a fun evening of 

fellowship, food and of course, bidding on your 

favorite items! You can reserve your spot today by 

filling out an RSVP card in the front office or go 

to: oursaviorlansing.org/auction! Tickets cost: $40/

person or $280/table of 8 ($35 per person). For 

more information, contact Becky Grocki.  

Auction Donations Needed  

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to 

donate for the classroom baskets.  If you are able, 

we also are in need of donations of new items, gift 

cards, services, etc! If you or someone you know 

would like to donate, they can be mailed or 

dropped off to the front office.  Need an easy way 

to donate?  We have created an Amazon wish 

list, anything purchased can be shipped directly to 

OSL. Please contact Becky Grocki at 

bgrocki@oursaviorlansing.org with questions. The 

donation deadline is Friday, February 21st. 

Discover Our Savior Class  

For those who would like to join our congregation, 

or are simply interested in learning more about the 

Lutheran Church, the next Discover Our Savior 

Class will begin on Sunday, February 2, 12-2pm 

and run for 4 weeks. Sign up at the welcome desk 

in the lobby, or contact Sue Sundstrom for more 

information at ssundstrom@oursaviorlansing.org. 

Join the Paper Recycling Challenge and help OSL 

Win Big! - New 

PaperGator is excited to 

announce our first-ever 

Paper Recycling 

Contest in celebration 

of Earth Day! Starting 

this January, OSL will 

have the chance to 

earn exciting rewards by increasing our paper 

recycling volume. The locations that show the 

greatest improvement will be rewarded with 

fantastic prizes. Plus, we will earn double the usual 

payouts during the contest period. The 

PaperGator is located in the north west corner of 

the main parking lot and accepts: School/Office 

Paper, News Paper, Junk Mail, Hard & Soft Cover 

Books, Magazines, Shredded Paper, 

Paperboard (Cereal Type Boxes), *Cardboard  

(12″ x 12″ or smaller), Wrapping Paper (no foil  

or sparkles).  

4 Year Old Learn to Pray Milestone Ministry  

4 year olds and their parents 

are welcome to join us on 

February 9, 9:30-10:20am in 

room 113. Parents get to lead 

kids through prayer stations, 

talking about how to pray in 

all circumstances. Each child 

will receive a prayer pillow and everyone will join 

together for a special blessing during  the 10:30am 

worship service that morning.  Questions, please 

contact Dave Wright at 

dwright@oursaviorlansing.org or call 517-882-8665. 

Chapel - Join us in person  

You are invited to Chapel on Wednesdays at 

8:30am. Coffee hour is available from 8-8:30am. 

Inclement Weather 

A text or phone call will be sent out if 

we are closed for inclement weather. 

School closings will also be listed on 

Facebook, Fox47, WILX and WLNS.    

Regular Worship Times  

Sunday worship services are 8:30 & 10:30am and 

will be in-person and online.  

Connect Worship  

Join us for an informal, interactive, and 

connecting worship experience at 10am in the 

School Commons on the 2nd and 4th Sunday 

each month.  

Attendance 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day, please notify the school at 517-882-8865 or 

email attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please 

state your child's name, grade, date of absence 

and the specific reason for the absence. 

Housing Needed  

On Tuesday, March 4, the choir and orchestra 

from Valparaiso University will present a concert at 

7 p.m. here at OSL. Housing is needed for 37 

students and 4 adults.  You would meet your 

students or adults after the concert and provide 

them evening snacks and breakfast in the 

morning.  They need to be back to OSL by 8 

a.m.  If you would like to host, please e-mail John 

Horak at jhorak@oursaviorlansing.org with the 

following information: Host Name, Contact Phone, 

Number of Students (2, 3 or 4) or Adults (1), Male or 

Female, Do you smoke or have pets? 

https://www.oursaviorlansing.org/auction/
mailto:bgrocki@oursaviorlansing.org
https://a.co/7nibUL2
https://a.co/7nibUL2
mailto:bgrocki@oursaviorlansing.org
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